
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

CBJ Docks & Harbors is seeking to engage with the community to 
receive feedback about on-going and upcoming projects. 

   

Wednesday, April 3rd, 2024 
5:30pm 

Juneau Yacht Club 
   

Projects: Aurora Phase IV, Aurora Drive-Down Float, Stater Breakwater Replacement, 
Dock Electrifica�on, Echo Cove and Taku Harbors, Wayside Park Float, and more. 

Who Should Atend: Commercial and Recrea�onal Harbor Users, Community Leaders 
and Members, Entrepreneurs, Mari�me/Regulatory Agencies, Trade Unions, Tribes. 

   

Ques�ons: Carl Uchy�l, Port Director 

Carl.uchy�l@juneau.gov or (907) 586-0294 
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